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Police Service of Scotland

Community Council meeting



We’re working hard to keep people safe across Scotland – tell us what matters to you in your community, please take our online public consultation: www.scotland.police.uk/yourviewcounts
North Berwick Community Council Meeting

Date of Meeting:  Tuesday 4th December 2018
Foreword:

During the period of the last report there have been several incidents of note. 

I am aware that there may be more incidents but, due to the nature of these, or ongoing investigations, I cannot give full details.

They are broken down in terms of the agreed priorities for the ward.

Ward Priorities

1. Road Safety

· During the day on 21st November 2018, a 15 year old male pupil from North Berwick High School was knocked over by a vehicle in Lochbridge Road, North Berwick. He sustained minor injury as a result of the accident.
2. Antisocial Behaviour

· During the evening of 17th November 2018, a number of calls were made to Police regarding a large congregation of vehicles within Tesco carpark, North Berwick and reports were received that some of the vehicles were driving at excessive speed in the carpark. Police attended and a number of drivers were spoken to and warned.

· During the early hours of 25th November 2018, a call was made to Police regarding a fight outside The Auld Hoose pub, Forth Street, North Berwick. On Police arrival there was no disturbance and no complaints were made.
3. Housebreaking

· Overnight between 28th and 29th November, a break occurred at the former Blenheim House Hotel, North Berwick, which is currently a construction site. A quantity of tools were taken and enquiries are still ongoing.
4. Parking

· The number of parking tickets that were issued by the East Lothian Parking wardens in North Berwick during the month of October 2018 is not yet available.
CAPP

· The date of the next CAPP meeting is on Wednesday 9th January 2019, 1930 hours, Town Chambers, North Berwick.
                   The current CAAP priorities are:
· Festive period patrols.
· Dog fouling on sports pitches.
· Speeding on A198.
Other Incidents of note / relevant Community Council information
· Between 5th and 6th November 2018, a quantity of traffic cones was stolen from outside a property in St Margaret’s Road, North Berwick. Enquiries are currently ongoing.
· During the day on 10th November a sum of £200 was stolen from a wallet which had been dropped in the High Street, North Berwick. Enquiries are still ongoing.

· Between 22nd and 23rd November 2018, damage has occurred to a window at a property in Westerdunes Park, North Berwick. Enquiries are ongoing.

· Between 25th and 26th November, damage has occurred to a metal gate in Lochbridge Road, North Berwick, whereby a vehicle was seen to reverse into it and drive off. Enquires are ongoing.

Feedback from meeting
Please e-mail any feedback to:

NorthBerwickCoastalCPT@Scotland.pnn.police.uk
Or

deborah.gray@scotland.pnn.police.uk and john.paterson2@scotland.pnn.police.uk
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